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Learning Teams 
 
As the Board is aware, the District’s conversation regarding a late start for the purposes of 
providing specific time for Learning Teams at each school has been placed on hold.  We are 
continuing to move forward with the concept of Learning Teams in our school communities 
with staff and parents.  Parent meetings will be scheduled from November 5 thru December 5 
in our schools.  A common overview of Learning Teams will be provided by the District to each 
team of presenters.  This time will also be used to engage our community in developing a 
deeper understanding of collaboration and the specific purpose of this time with regard to the 
outcomes we are pursuing to support higher levels of engagement and learning by all students. 
 
Principals will have an opportunity to join together with other schools to provide these parent 
sessions.  Each principal will be submitting a communication plan identifying how information 
about these sessions will be communicated.  A complete schedule will be provided to the board 
electronically. 
 
As a part of this report, emails sent to our school communities by Dr. Rose and Karen 
Hoffman, BEA President, have been included. 
 

BOARD MEETING DATE 
October 29, 2012 










